Dear Parent,

As part of our communication policy we would like to share what your child has done during the Whitsun holiday.
When you have the time can you write a few things down, or your child can draw a picture or you can even take a photo.
Please do not feel you have to write lots of things, just one line would be much appreciated.
When we come back in after the half term we can have a group discussion during carpet time and take turns to tell everyone exciting thing your child may have done.
Anything you send in will be placed in your child’s learning journey.

Thank you
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